
 

 

 
  

 
 

Thursday, Sept. 25, 2025 

On Thursday, Sept. 25, the UNT Police Department received a report of a burglarly of a 
habitation that occurred inside McConnell Hall. On Sept. 24, 2025, an unknown subject(s) 
entered a resident’s room through an unlocked suitemate's door and committed the offense 
of theft while the residents weren’t present. 

 On Tuesday, Sept. 2, the UNT Police Department received a report of a burglary of a 
habitation occurring inside of Victory Hall. An unknown subject(s) entered a resident’s room 
through an unlocked suitemate's door and committed the offense of theft while the 
residents weren’t present.  

 UNT Police are actively investigating these cases and developing leads. If you have any 
information regarding these offenses, contact UNT Criminal Investigative Services at 940-
565-3006 or remain anonymous by calling 940-369-TIPS (8477). 

 Safety Precautions 

• Immediately report suspicious or dangerous activity to the police by dialing or texting 
911. 

• Keep all residence hall doors locked, whether the room is attended or unattended. 
Speak with your suitemates about room security as well (for shared spaces). 

• Even while in your room, keep valuables out of sight or locked away. 

• At residence hall front doors, do not allow entry to unknown people with no 
credentials or swipe card access. 

   

 

 


